
 
 
Dear Registrars, 
  
Ahead of the public launch in November 2023, the Registration Data Request Service (RDRS) 
is now available for registrars to opt in via the Naming Services Portal (NSp). 
  
This early access allows registrars to opt in to the RDRS to prepare for incoming requests 
including adding additional users in NSp and receiving RDRS requests via email using PGP 
keys. Please note that PGP email encryption feature will not be ready until full launch of the 
service, but registrars will have a place to store their keys until then. 
  
Please register for one of the following webinars to gather instructions and ask questions about 
RDRS. 

• Tuesday, 26 September at 1:00 UTC 
• Thursday 28 September at 15:00 UTC 

  
Visit the NSp portal for Registrars for a link to the portal, user guides, FAQs, and instructional 
videos on RDRS. In addition, the recordings of both above webinars will be available. 
  
If you have any questions, concerns, or to request test disclosure requests be added to the 
portal once you opt in, please contact your account manager or globalsupport@icann.org with 
the subject line RDRS. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Andee Hill 
Director, GDD Accounts 
 
 
 

 
  

  
 

https://icann.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_4a0FnVliSAqTpknOBT8sMA#/registration
https://icann.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_DKAWyeqqTn6nxi_Jc7hr9A#/registration
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/nsp-registrars-2018-03-26-en
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